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15 March 2016 
 
 
Ms Julia Agostino  
Committee Secretary  
Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment  
PO Box 6100  
Parliament House  
CANBERRA  ACT  2600  

 
 
Dear Ms Agostino,  
 
On 12 February 2016, Fair Work Building and Construction (FWBC) appeared before the 
Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment for the Additional Estimates 
hearing.  
 
During this hearing, I responded to a question from Senator Cameron on the number of 
bullying and harassment incidents reported to FWBC’s Human Resources team. I 
indicated that in 2013-14 there were two reported complaints (Hansard, p.12).  
 
It has since been brought to my attention that I had inadvertently provided the Committee 
with incorrect information. I wish to inform the Committee that the correct figure for 
reported complaints in 2013-14 is three.   
 
I apologise to the Committee for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bernie O’Keeffe 
Chief Operating Officer  
Fair Work Building & Construction 
 

 


